
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 Here is your 110th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for July & August 2017. If you want any news 

from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 
 

DISTRICT MINISTER’S SABBATICAL 
 
Rev. Sue Woolley will be on sabbatical from Saturday 8th July to Friday 22nd September. Please 
refer any District enquiries during this period to Mr. Sandy Ellis (details below) or Ms. Diane 
Rutter (details below). But please send any items for the Summer/Autumn MU Now (theme: 
Living in an Era of Change) to her by 1st September, as she will be working during the first 
week in September in order to get it out, and get various other bits of essential paperwork done. 
 
Diane Rutter: tel: 01564-898943; e-mail: dianerutter2004@yahoo.co.uk 
Sue Woolley: tel: 01604-870746; e-mail: revsuewoolley@gmail.com 
Sandy Ellis: tel: 01905-391607; e-mail: sandyellis@tiscali.co.uk 

******************* 
 

CHANGES AT NORTHAMPTON AND STOURBRIDGE 
 
From July 2017, Northampton Unitarians will only be meeting for worship on 1st and 3rd Sundays, 
at 10.30 am. Stourbridge Unitarians will only be meeting for worship on 2nd and 4th Sundays, 2nd 
Sunday at 3.00 pm, 4th Sunday at 11.00 am. 

******************* 
 

MUA CONGREGATIONS LICENSED TO CONDUCT SAME-SEX MARRIAGES 
Northampton Unitarians have just been licensed to conduct marriages and same-sex marriages at 
the Meeting House. The full list of MUA churches & chapels licensed to conduct same-sex 
marriages is as follows: 
 

 Unitarian New Meeting Church, Birmingham 
 Bayshill Unitarian Church, Cheltenham 
 Oat Street Chapel, Evesham 
 Kidderminster New Meeting House 
 Kingswood Meeting House 
 Northampton Unitarians Meeting House 
 Shrewsbury Unitarian Church 
 Warwick Unitarian Church 

 
******************* 

 
BEING MORE WELCOMING AND INCLUSIVE TO THE LGBTQ+ COMMUNITY 

I attended a fascinating and informative training day at Kensington Unitarians on Saturday 17th 
June. Although we Unitarians are quite good at being welcoming to people of other sexualities 
and genders, there is a lot more we can do. Please find enclosed with this issue of Bits & Pieces two 
handouts from the day: 

 Basic Definitions: Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity, and Relationship Diversity. 
 Welcoming LGBTQ+ People and Being a Good Ally. 

Both these handouts are most informative – I urge you to read them, and to share them with your 
congregation. 
 
 If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins Road, 
Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thank you! 
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